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U.S. Senate Committee on Banking Holds Hearing on "Public Transportation: Priorities and Challenges for Reauthorization"

The chairman of the U.S. Senate Committee on Banking, Housing and Urban Development, Tim Johnson (D-SD), held a hearing on the priorities and challenges facing public transportation with respect to the reauthorization of our nation’s surface transportation program. At the hearing, Chairman Johnson remarked that he "share(s) the Administration’s interest in repairing outdated infrastructure, improving safety oversight, and simplifying and consolidating existing programs. Witnesses at the hearing included Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Administrator Peter Rogoff and American Public Transportation Association President Bill Millar. Administrator Rogoff testified in detail with respect to increasing the amount of money for State of Good Repair programs, noting that the United States is falling further and further behind other nations when it comes to maintaining its transportation infrastructure and investments. Other witnesses at the hearing included Dale Marisco (Community Transportation Association of America), Larry Hanley (Amalgamated Transit Union), and Jay Etta Hecker (BiPartisan Policy Center). A link to the testimony provided by Chairman Johnson at this Senate hearing may be accessed by clicking here.  
Rescission of Solicitation for Bond Underwriters to Refund Prop A Bonds
Today the Executive Management and Audit Committee (EMAC) directed staff to rescind the request for proposals (RFP) that was released yesterday soliciting bond underwriters.  


	

	








